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Registration of persons interested in Winter Quarter part-time study at The
Evergreen State College will be held from 7:00 to 9:00 p.m., January 2 in the
office of Admissions Director David Brown.

Space is available for 180 to 190 part-time students, Brown said.

Part-time students may register for one unit of Evergreen éredit, or the rough
equivalent of a five-hour program of studies elsewhere.

Tﬁree programs, all designed especially for part-time students, will have 40 open-
ings each. 1In addition, there are openings for 20 part-time students in two Coordin-
ated Studies programs; 16-22 openings in six Group Contracts; and 24-29 openings in
Individual Contracted Studies.

The special large-group programs are entitled The Future: Awareness and Alternatives;
The Nature of Man; and The Ocean. The Future program will meet Tuesday and Thursday
evenings and will deal with current and coming issues witl. respect to social, political,
environmental, and technological change.

The Nature of Man program will include a set of ten lectures followed by discussion
sessions conducted by various members of the faculty. Topics will include man's phycho-
biological, socio-political, and artistic-creative being. The group will meet on Wednes-
days, from 10 a.m. to 1:30 p.m.

The Ocean program will meet on Wednesday eﬁenings and will include ten lectures on
the characteristics of the ocean and its role in weather, food production, etc.

Limited openings are available in the Evergreen Environment, Studies in History and

Culture, Art, Experimental Structures, Urban Planning, and Music Group Contracts, which
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are part of Evergreen's regular 1972-73 academic year programs.

And,some Individual Contracts will be available in such areas of study as metal
sculpture; biology; philosophy; the Bible; literature; chemistry; languages; German,
Russian, and Italian Literature; and political science.

Interested persons should call the Office of Admissions 753-3150, for further
information. Evergreen faculty members will be available at the time of part-time

registration to answer questions and advise prospective students.
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